
 

February 2, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Sharon Schwartz, Chairperson 

House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources 

Statehouse, Room 149-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Schwartz: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2547 by Representatives Lusker, et al. 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2547 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2547 would name the bison herd at the Mined Land Wildlife Area in Crawford 

County, Kansas, the “Bob Grant Bison Herd.” 

 

 The Kansas Department of Wildlife, Parks and Tourism indicates that expenditures to 

make changes to signage and brochures would likely be phased in over time and could be 

handled using existing resources.  Any fiscal effect associated with HB 2547 is not reflected in 

The FY 2017 Governor’s Budget Report.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Chris Tymeson, Wildlife, Parks & Tourism  


